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25th September 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers                            

 
Regular volunteers in School 

 
 
We would love to invite adult volunteers to support in school.  Adult volunteers provide invaluable 
support as they really enhance what we can offer to our children during their time in school. 
 
We wish to recruit regular helpers/volunteers to support in school. Another pair of hands opens up so 
many more opportunities to our young learners. If you would be interested in joining us as a regular 
adult volunteer, please compete the form as detailed in the link below and submit this by Friday 29th 
September. I will then hold an “Adult Volunteers in School” meeting on Friday 6th October at 9:00am. 
We envisage this meeting taking only about 30 minutes and we shall cover the school’s policies and 
procedures (including confidentiality and safeguarding).  
 
https://forms.office.com/e/pVmd9nsY0H  
 
 
We are particularly looking for adult volunteers to support children with reading, but if you have any 
particular skills that you think would be able to support the children’s learning then please let us know.  
For example, are you a keen gardener and would like to support with our outdoor areas? 
 
We look forward to receiving your completed form via the link and meeting you to discuss this further 
on Tuesday 3rd October. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mrs L Wilson-Woodham 
Deputy Headteacher  
 

https://forms.office.com/e/pVmd9nsY0H

